
State of Florida 

DATE: March 30, 2001 
TO: Blanca S. Bay& Director, Division of Records & Reporting 
FROM: Richard J. Wright , Professional Accountant Specialist , @ f i  

Division of Competitive Services 
Mary Anne Helton, Senior Attorney, Division of A p p e a l s w  

RE: Docket No. 001589-TL - Proposed Rule 25-4.047, F.A.C., 
Eligible Telecommunications Carrier (ETC) Information 
Requirements for Lifeline and Link U p  Service 

When staff opened Docket No. 001589-TL, we believed that we 
were ready to recommend a rule to the Commission €or proposal 
pursuant to Section 120.54, Florida Statutes. After the rule 
development workshop, however, staff discovered that it had opened 
the docket prematurely, and that a rule should not be proposed at 
this time. No recommendation ha 
action has been taken on this ru s ,  Docket No. 
opened erroneously and should b 
consistent with APM 2.07 C . 5 . a .  
Division of Records and Reporting 
that were erroneously opened. 

Please let us know whether you requi er action from 
staff to administratively close Docke 
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